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Ellyn R. Weiss, Esquire
Sheldon, Harmon, Roisman & Weiss
1725 I Street, N.W. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20006 TO FOIA-79-147

Dear 'is. Weiss:

This is in response to your letter dated April 26, i ]79 in which you
requested, pursuant to 2.he Freedom of Information Act, all documents
which were transmitted by NRC to the National Security Council (NSC)
or to a task f orce, conmittee, or an individual menber of the NSC in

connection with tho Three Mile Island incident.

I understand that several members of NRC informally fonvarded to the NSC
copic.s of Preliminary Notifications and transcripts of Press Conferences.
These notifications and transcripts are clready li .ed in the report and
printouts which were provided to ycu in response to your Freedom of
Information Act request 79-100. We have not located any records formally
transmitting dacuments to the NSC.

This cornpletes action on this request.

Since ly ,
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J. ' i. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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